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December 2, 2022 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301  
 
Re: DE 22-060, Consideration of Changes to the Current Net Metering Tariff Structure, 
Including Compensation of Customer-Generators 
Clean Energy NH Petition to Intervene 
 
Dear Chair Goldner,  
 
This letter requests the withdrawal of Clean Energy NH’s (CENH) previous petition to intervene 
in Docket No. DE 22-060 filed on November 21 and the replacement with the attached petition 
to intervene. This new petition clarifies some deficiencies in the original filing. 
 
If CENH’s petition is accepted, please include Sam Evans-Brown (Sam@cleanenergynh.org) 
and Chris Skoglund (Chris@cleanenergynh.org) on the Service list for this Docket. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this petition and please feel free to contact me if any 
questions arise.   
 
Sincerely,      
 
 

 
Sam Evans-Brown  
Executive Director   
Clean Energy NH   
14 Dixon Avenue, Suite 202   
Concord, NH 03301   
sam@cleanenergynh.org  
 
cc: Service List in DE 22-060 
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